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30th June 2021 

 
Year 1 WOW Day, Life in a Castle, Wednesday 21st July 2021 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As a way of providing your child with the best opportunity to find out about Life in a Castle, we have 
arranged for ‘History Off the Page’ to spend the day with the Year 1 children on Wednesday 21 July 
2021. 
 
On this day your child will, through role-play, experience life living in a Fairytale Castle using authentic 
tools and materials whenever possible to learn skills as apprentices in a wide variety of workshops, in 
order to prepare for Sleeping Beauty & Prince Charming’s wedding and banquet. 
 
As the day progresses, the children will get involved in the preparations with the opportunity to 
participate in a range of cross-curricular activities. By the end of the day they will have a really good idea 
of how it felt to live in Sleeping Beauty’s Castle. 
 
There will also be story-telling sessions throughout the day. 
 
On the day, the children will be guests at the Fairytale wedding. Please may they come as a character 
from either a traditional tale or a fairytale or, if they would prefer, a knight, cook or servant. This will help 
make the day even more magical for them. 
 
We are asking for a contribution of £10.85 for each child, paid via parent pay by Wednesday 7th July, in 

order to cover the full cost of the event. Such contributions from parents are voluntary, however if a 

number of parents feel unable to make a contribution then the visit may not be able to go ahead. 

 
 
We hope you agree that this will be a lovely day and provide the children with some super memories of 
Year 1 
. 
Kind regards 
 
The Year 1 Team 
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